
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2021 COVID-19 Update 5 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
No doubt you are aware that the Premier announced this morning that the level of restrictions will 
be eased for the Perth region from Sunday 14 February as we have had no community transfer 
cases in the past week. 
 
This means that we can now go ahead with our preparations for next week’s events.  
 
Monday 15 February  9.00am Year 7 Commencement Ceremony 
Tuesday 16 February  5.00pm Year 7 Families Afternoon Tea (previously ‘Meet the  
      Teachers evening’) 
Wednesday 17 February 8.30am Whole College Assembly 
Wednesday 17 February 6.00pm College Tour for prospective families 
Friday 19 February  7.00pm Year 12 Ball 
 
 
We are grateful for the way students adapted to the changes this week, particularly the wearing 
of masks and continued good hygiene practices. We look forward to seeing many of you at the 
events planned for next week. 
 

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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